
-CT IV.ERk S OFFICE

SEP ‘21 2010
STATE OF ILLINOIS

Control BoardSept. 17, 2010

Illinois Pollution Control Board
James R. Thompson Center
100 West Randolph Suite 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601

Re: Case No. PCB 2010—103
Proposed DeKaTht’ Landfill Expansion

To Whom It May Concern:

I was never aware of any hearings on this project until it seemed
to be already decided. I attended all six days of the hearing.

Mr. Stoddard said he could not discuss the proposed expansion with
me. When I said I thought something of this magnitude should be
put to a referendum he indicated that the County Board was more
qualified to make this decision than the citizens. Those who are
opposed had only about two weeks to prepare their case.

Thank you.

Eleanor N. Hegland
17216 Anderland Rd.
DeKaib, IL 60115


